CPSO investigators are investigating a
Battery

Monday, December 16, 2024
Posted by Breck Scott

Rumors are spreading on social media about an incident involving a battery on a person that occurred in the
100 block of Blanchard Mobile Villa Road on December 14.

This case is an ongoing investigation; the details cannot be disclosed due to this status. However, Detective
Lucky emphasizes that this is an isolated incident and there is no reason for the public to feel endangered.

If you have any information related to this investigation, please contact Detective M. Lucky at (318) 681-0714 or
contact Caddo/Shreveport Crime Stoppers at (318) 673-7373.




